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Rotterdam, October 19, 2012 – Hunter Douglas reports that it has completed its 500,000 common share buy-back program 
announced on June 27, 2011 to cover outstanding stock options. These shares will be held as treasury shares.

The program was completed on October 17, 2012 for a total consideration of EUR 15,131,045 at an average price of EUR 
30.26.

During this share buy-back program, Hunter Douglas published weekly press releases which can be seen on the Hunter 
Douglas website: http://investor.hunterdouglasgroup.com/releases.cfm. 

 

For further information:

Leen Reijtenbagh

Chief Financial Officer

Tel. +31 10  486 95 82

E-mail: l.reijtenbagh@hdnv.nl 

Website: www.hunterdouglasgroup.com 
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